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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 
Manitoba Municipalities Online and 

Manitoba Assessment Online are Back Online 
 

We are pleased to advise that Manitoba Municipalities Online (MMO) and Manitoba 
Assessment Online (MAO) are now online.  
 
Manual services were provided for MAO users during the system downtime. However, in 
recognition of any inconvenience, MAO users will not be invoiced for property reports that 
were provided manually during this time.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact a Municipal Services Officer, email 
mrmaas@gov.mb.ca, or phone 204-945-2572.  
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